
 

 

November 26th 2015 

		  

Dear St. Margaret Mary School Families, 
  
     Thanksgiving is a time of year when we reflect on our many 
blessings.  While its true that life is filled with many challenges, this is the 
time of year that we stop to take a bit of time out to express how grateful 
we are for the people in our lives who love and support us. I am personally 
thankful for my family, my friends, my faith and my hardworking 
faculty/staff who work tirelessly so that our students may believe, achieve 
and succeed!  Yet, I am particularly thankful to the parents of Saint 
Margaret Mary School for their trust and support. I understand that parents 
entrust their children to me and my faculty  and there is nothing more 
important to us than to nurture, care for and develop your children to 
become all that God has created them to be. We are committed to pursuing 
excellence in all that we do and we seek to instill this attitude in our 
students, through cultivating the God-given gifts and abilities of each 
child.  Again, thank you so much for your continued support and 
confidence!  HAPPY THANKSGIVING ( : 
  
Blessings, 
Mrs. Zimmerman 

Principal 

 


